

2021-05-14 Dev & Test Program Committee

Date

14 May 2021

Attendees

LF Staff: [Kenny Paul](#), [Casey Cain](#)

Committee Members: [Beth Cohen](#), [Scot Steele](#), [Gergely Csatari](#), [Ranny Haiby](#)

Proxies:

Guests:

Minutes

- [Scot Steele](#) shared moderator training slides
- #AGREED leave perms on topics page open until cob pacific on 17 May 2021 (but don't tell any one 🙊)
- minor edits to event wiki pages
- verified that plenary sessions were in fact plenary

Action items

- ☐ [Scot Steele](#) change moderator preso to be "record to computer"
- ☒ Kenny Paul populate [lfn-dev-event-presenters@lists.lfnetworking.org](mailto:lf-dev-event-presenters@lists.lfnetworking.org) mailing list 17 May 2021